
ADDENDUM TO OPEN SESSION MINUTES 

 

 

THOMASVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

6:30 p.m. June 6, 2017 

Huneycutt Administrative Building 

 

  

Board Members Present: 

 

Kevan Callicutt, Keith Raulston, James Carmichael, Belinda Clark, 

Andrea Walker  

  

  

Also Present:           Bradley Hunt, Dr. Patrice Faison 

 

Upon motion by Belinda Clark, seconded by Keith Raulston and approved 5-0, the Board of Education 

approved Dr. Faison’s recommendation that Mr. Scott Powell receive a one-time bonus payment of 

$3,500 and that Mr. Powell’s annual salary be increased by $300 per year.  Said bonus and raise to be 

effective July 1, 2017. 

 

Upon a motion made by Belinda Clark, seconded by Andrea Walker and approved 4-1, with James 

Carmichael voting against the motion, the Board of Education approved Dr. Faison’s recommendation 

that administrators no longer receive a $500 supplement paid from DSSF funding as that violates the 

restrictions associated with DSSF funding. 

 

Belinda Clark made a motion, which was seconded by Andrea Walker, that the Board approve the 

Central Office salary analysis which includes three (3) employees’ salaries being frozen at their current 

level notwithstanding any increases that the General Assembly may have approve for the 2017-2018 

school year.  Upon further discussion with the Board members and with Attorney Hunt, Belinda Clark 

revised her motion and recommended that Attorney Hunt further study the proposal and that the Board 

of Education will revisit this issue at their June 29th meeting as needed.  Said amended motion was 

seconded by James Carmichael and approved 5-0. 

 

Upon a motion by Andrea Walker, seconded by Belinda Clark and approved 5-0, the revised personnel 

report was approved. 

 

Upon a motion by Belinda Clark, seconded by Andrea Walker and approved 5-0, the meeting was 

adjourned. 

 

 

____________________________________________________ 
Kevan W. Callicutt 

Board Chairman 
 

____________________________________________________ 
Patrice Faison, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 
 


